THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1871
To:  e.gle@btinternet.com 
Dated: 

Dear Alan Gibb, 
I’ve asked Mr Tariq to forward to you the pictures that need addinf onto the ASPECTS OF ISLAM section. I made a mess of it last time! 
A browser has informed me that he/she was unable to load pages 6 and 9 of PRACTICAL ISLAMIC ADVICE (please see 22:37 on 29/11/01 entry on my guestbook). I have checked and found that they are not indeed available. Please sort this out a.s.a.p., because the browser’s comment ells us that people are interested! 

Regards. 
Dr Umar Azam

